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To Whom it May Concern 

 

I am pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Ball Construction.  

We have had the pleasure of working with Ball Construction on numerous projects since 2001 – 
typically for Institutional Clients – and throughout that period they have maintained their long 
tradition of quality construction and customer service.  

 

Most recently we have completed two successive projects for a Student Housing Co-operative 
working closely with the entire project team at Ball Construction to successfully navigate the 
complex municipal approvals and project financing challenges on behalf of a motivated, but 
relatively inexperienced Client.  These projects were successfully delivered through a Construction 
Management procurement model providing a high level of transparency and reassurance to the 
Client group.  Particular credit is due to the original in-house Estimating staff, the ongoing Project 
Manager and in particular the exceptional on-site Supervisory staff.   Experience shows.  

 

Throughout our long association with Ball Construction and despite the inevitable progression and 
turnover of their own staff our Design work has been consistently supported throughout 
Construction by an exceptional depth of experience and relentless commitment to Customer / Client 
service.    

 

We can recommend Ball Construction without hesitation for any project that requires informed and 
reliable initial scope analysis and feasibility consultation followed by the highest level of 
construction and Client service standards.   

 

Sincerely  

GRINHAM ARCHITECTS  

 

 

Lloyd A Grinham, B.E.S., B.Arch., OAA, MRAIC, CAHP.  
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